
  

Thank you everyone that sent in the items that were needed 

to make our special Christmas snack.  I think the children 

enjoyed the treat. 

While out and about, please take a few minutes each day and have 

your child:   tell you their address, count to 100, and practice a few 

sight words.  Also, please continue to read to your child and have 

them answer some questions about the story.  Don’t forget to add 

those books to the reading log. 

An easy way to practice sight words is to use them with any game your 

child plays. Have them pick a card and tell you the word before they 

have their turn/move.  

Mrs. Trudy and I would like to 
wish everyone a safe and Merry 
Christmas.  We are looking forward to 
seeing  everyone back in January. 
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Mrs. Lin                                  

&  Mrs. Trudy 
Weekly Buzz: December 21, 2017 

Important Reminders for:  December  
22nd NO SCHOOL 

January 8th First day back. 

15 Dr. King’s Holiday-No School 

 

         

 

 

 

Words of the Week:  I have 

placed a list of all the words your child has been 
introduced to, on the back. 

    Practice each day.  Your child should be 
able to read over 30 words and about 20 
words in 1 minute. 
 
Shared Reading Poetry:  
 Reindeer Snack 

Guided Reading:  Christmas books 

Word Study Letters: Ee, Kk, Ww   

Math:   This week we worked on counting and 

writing numbers. 

Writer’s Workshop & Social Studies:  
Writing sentences and telling what we would 

like for Christmas. 

Understanding that people celebrate Christmas 

different ways. 

Parents, please help your child learn their 

address. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Why play is important:   When 

children play, they are learning skills that 

they will need in their adult lives. 
 

Need to reach me?  The best way is to send a note in your child’s folder.  You can also call 225-3908 and leave a message or email me 
at:  lmcclune@tcjackets.net 

 

 

 

 


